
Media Advisory:  
Stockton’s ‘Crossing the BLVD’ Event Canceled  

 
Presentation Was Set for Wednesday; to be Rescheduled 

 
For Immediate Release: Performance Canceled 
Tuesday, February 11, 2014 
 
Contact: Maryjane Briant 
  News and Media Relations Director 
  Galloway Township, NJ 08205 
  Maryjane.Briant@stockton.edu 
  (609) 652-4593 
 
Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey’s “Crossing the BLVD: 
strangers, neighbors, aliens in a new America” event is canceled until further notice.  
 
The presentation, based on the critically acclaimed book by Judith Sloan and Warren Lehrer, 
was originally set to take place Wednesday, February 12, 2014 in the Stockton Performing Arts 
Center. The free event will be rescheduled for a date in the near future.  
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